
 
        Tuesday 5th March 2024 

Dear Parents/Guardians.  

On Tuesday 26th March, Year 2 will be visiting Snaefell Mountain to apply our themed learning of 
Mountains and Mountain Ranges. We will be walking to Derby Castle tram station, travelling by 
tram to Laxey tram station and then up Snaefell Mountain.  

Once at the top of the mountain the children will take part in group and independent activities, 
such as sketching, a scavenger hunt and enjoying their packed lunch with a view! After exploring 
Snaefell Mountain, we will be walking down to Laxey Beach to explore more of the surrounding 
area of Snaefell. 

The trip will take place during the school day, therefore the children will need to be dropped 
off and picked up from school at the normal times and places.  

Children need to wear their own clothes and footwear appropriate for a day outside. Please be 
advised that the trip will go ahead in any weather, so please provide a waterproof jacket.  

Your child will need to bring a packed lunch in a labelled, disposable bag. Please do not send in 
juice or fizzy drinks, sweets or products containing nuts. If your child normally receives a free 
school meal and you would like the school kitchen to provide a packed lunch please indicate this 
via Parent Pay.  

The cost of this trip is £8 per child (cost of travelling on the tram). The OSA are kindly 
subsidising the trip and are paying £3 per child therefore we are asking for a £5 contribution 
from you. The children will not need any extra money on the trip. Payment for this trip is via 
Parent Pay only.  

Please consent on Parent Pay no later than Friday 22nd March. Any questions please do not 
hesitate to ask.  

Kind regards, 
Miss Cannell and Miss Crellin  

 
 


